
Just a reminder that Monday is our school tabloids day. This is a fun event where the whole school join together to 

compete in fun activities. 

Students will be placed into their house teams and will be allowed to wear t-shirts in the colour of their respective 

houses. However, we have an assembly practice in the afternoon so children will need to be in full school uniform 

for this. 

We welcome parent support on our tabloids day. The events run from 9:25am to lunch time, so if you plan on being 

there for part of the day, please make it before lunch time as students will be back in their classrooms after lunch. 

School hats are a MUST for this event. It is a part of our summer uniform and students not wearing a hat, will be 

unable to take part.  

 

What they will need 

 T-shirt in the colour of their respective house 

 Towel (there is a chance they may get wet) 

 School Hat 

 Drink bottle filled with water ONLY 

 Positive attitude 

 Sunscreen 

 

We are well covered for the running of the events so we do not require further help from college students this year. 

 

Regards 

Tracey Gray 

 

Tabloids Day 2018 

 


